Triple Splash Meeting May 20, 2019

Location - YMCA
Attendance - Caren, Dana, Diane, Amy, Joyce,
Coaches - Breanne, Lisa made brief appearance
April minutes - posted online
Financial report - Caren updated us, still have not received info on why a $256 difference to Powerhose from our account.  We are going to check with Powerhouse directly, or possibly bring this up with a meeting with Aaron Baumgartner
Items still to dicuss / buy :
	-Jason Utrup built additional kickboard boxes, Thank you Jason
	-Banners - Diane following up and working with Phantasm
	-Clinics to offer - Have emailed Fitter Faster for info ( no response)        also located ones that are close to us and are upcoming
	-Timing Console
		-what do we need for summer meet to set it up - need to know   
by  June 13

Additional items to purchase and things to do:
	-possible “sponsor” for high school team so they can go to an additional invitational not provided by high school.  High schoolers can “earn” their way by volunteering at meets as timers/ concession/bullpen
	-look into Dolphin timers
	-back stroke fins/wedge - all voted yes, Breanne will purchase
	-Vasa machine - $1300 discussed in March, will discuss in future
	-Breanne is continuing to work on summer and winter swim records, will eventually be updated on a tab on the website
	We need to meet with new directory Aaron Baumgartner 

Fixed asset list - we will still continue to work on this list  (item, supplier, date purchased, cost)  sharing as a google doc so everyone can add and update as needed
	-what items have been purchased in last 6 months that we need to 		this list?

Summer plan - *registration posted online
	Coaches for both Tigersharks and USA (still finishing but close)
	Registration - currently have 97 swimmers registered with several more saying they are coming   (40 - 8 and under)
	Chicken BBQ tickets getting out, will be collected by June 10th, BBQ is on the 20th
	Clothing order form needs on the website, it is in the main swim folder at the Y.
	Blocks update - since the meeting, Paragon is going to have the new blocks sent back at their cost and they will clean them up and ship them back.  We will use the old blocks in the meantime.  
	One thing that will need decided, is who is responsible for the upkeep of the new blocks.  
	
Next meeting June 10th at Caren Beckett’s house.
	
	


	

 


	

